
Hello, I am writing this in the support of the 1231 House Bill regarding low-risk sex offenders to have 
their sentence reduced after their seven years. Especially after they are following all the rules and 
the law. We do not know if they were wrongfully accused (and this does happen), and if so, why do 
they have to suffer the consequences for longer than seven years. The stigma the low-risk offenders 
deal with daily is something that should be considered. Low-risk offenders are typically not 
repeated offenders or was not a sexual offense. Give them a second chance in their life; they 
should have that right!  


